
Important Dates:Important Dates:
8/18/25 - Back to School Night K-128/18/25 - Back to School Night K-12

5-7pm @ Logan & EA JR/SR HS5-7pm @ Logan & EA JR/SR HS
8/20/25 - 18/20/25 - 1  Day of School Day of Schoolstst

9/1/25 - Labor Day / No School9/1/25 - Labor Day / No School
9/4/25 - Picture Day K-39/4/25 - Picture Day K-3
9/5/25 - Picture Day 4-69/5/25 - Picture Day 4-6  

9/23/25 - Professional Learning Day / 9/23/25 - Professional Learning Day / No SchoolNo School  

Parents and guardians of car riders are able to
start lining up for dismissal no earlier than 2:45pm.

Lining up prior to this time causes unnecessary
traffic at the lower campus. Dismissal starts

promptly at 3:10pm. All parents should remain in
their vehicles during the pickup process. 

Wow—summer flew by in the blink of an eye! We hope everyone had a fun, restful break. As
the new school year begins, we’re so excited to welcome our students back and meet the

many new faces joining our community. Here's to a fantastic year filled with learning,
laughter, and growth! The countdown is on  - See you all on Wednesday, August 20 ! th

Dear Wildcat Families,

 Reminders

Please notify the school of any same-day
transportation changes by 2:00 pm.

 This ensures we have enough time to communicate
the updated information to your child’s teacher(s) and

the staff responsible for dismissal.

Extra, Extra - Read all about him! 

Hi Logan families! I'm Dr. Michael Toole, and
I’m so excited to be joining the Logan

Elementary community as your new principal.

 I’ve worked in schools at every level, but my
heart has always been in the elementary

world. I believe every child deserves to feel
safe, supported, and truly seen — and that
learning should be filled with joy, curiosity,
and care. I’m all about teamwork, and I look
forward to working closely with you to make

this an incredible year for our students.

 I can’t wait to meet your children and get to
know each of you along the way!

25-26 School Year 

Car rider pick-up is not permitted in the inner loop.
Please stay to the right at the “Y” and continue

around the turn around. You will park along the side
walk and share your child’s pick up number with the

designated staff member.

The information update regarding class schedules and
homeroom teachers will be available via ALMA on Monday

August 11th.

If at any point during the school year you need help with
your ALMA account and/or password please let your grade

level secretary know so that that can assist you. 

Please see the images below regarding a few after school
programs that are available to our students in the

community. 

Please be sure to let your child’s grade level
secretary know of any transportation and or
daycare details for the 25-26 school year.
 

K-3 Miss. Malone - nmalone@eawildcats.net
412-824-6053 ext. 3000 

4-6 Ms. Lazzaro - mlazzaro@eawildcats.net
412-824-6053 ext. 3855 

Hi! 
I’m Dr. Toole’s Pup, 

Milo!


